Our Mother of Sorrows Students are
Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for October 24, 2016
Dear Kindergarten Parents,
Thank you to our parent volunteers who either helped in the classroom or donated for our Pumpkin carving and science experiment!  We had a great time!! 
 
Spelling words:  leg     beg     keg     Meg     peg     of   

Homework:  
·         Monday:  Letter Zz for the ABC Journal
·         Tuesday:  Number 1 – Please have your child trace, and then write the same line below to duplicate the tracing row.  Remind them to begin each number at the top and down.  Review the number word with your child, having them repeat it after you and spelling it out loud as they trace.  Finally, have them write the word.  In the ten frame at the bottom of the page, have your child color the first box in the first row.  
·         Wednesday:  Skate Country—No homework
· Thursday:  Number 2 – Same directions as above for tracing and writing.  In the ten frame, the first two boxes should be colored.  

** October Book It--due by Tuesday, November 1st.  Once we receive your child’s book-it form, we will give your child a certificate that you can take to Pizza Hut for a free personal pan pizza.  Children that complete all 5 months of Book It will receive the Book It award at the end of the school year!  The November Book it sheet will go home November 2nd!   
Reminders for the Week:       
·         Wednesday: School Mass @ 8:30 AM. 
                                 Skate Country @ 6pm – wear your favorite Halloween shirt
·         Friday:  Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due
· Spelling Test
· Halloween Party @ noon
· 1:10 Dismissal
[bookmark: _GoBack]Important Dates (mark your calendars!):
Tuesday, November 1st – All Saints Day Mass @ 10am
Wednesday, November 2nd – End of First Trimester/ No school mass
              Wednesday, November 9th - Veteran’s Day Mass 
              Friday, November 11th – No School – Veterans Day

Halloween Party--We will have a small party on the 28th at the end of the day from 12 – 1 PM.  We ask that students wear their school uniform on Friday and then they may change into their costume before our Halloween party. The students may not wear masks or bring any type of weapons with their costumes. 

Cold Weather—please review the school dress code related to sweaters, sweatshirts, and jackets.  Write your child’s name inside sweaters, sweatshirts, and jackets to ensure that they are not lost or picked up by someone else with a similar piece of clothing!     
Have a great week,
Mrs. Stachovic 
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